
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

      
   

 

 

Dear Community, 

 
RE: FIRST NATIONS BAILAI, GURANG, GOORENG GOORENG, TARIBELANG BUNDA 

PEOPLE ABORIGINAL CORPORATION RNTBC – NOTICE OF CONSULTATION AND 

CONSENT MEETING 

 
The Directors of the First Nations Bailai, Gurang, Gooreng Gooreng, Taribelang Bunda People 

Aboriginal Corporation Registered Native Title Body Corporate (PBC) invite all Bailai, Gurang, 

Gooreng Gooreng, Taribelang Bunda People to attend an upcoming consultation and consent 

meeting.  

 

Please find the meeting details below: 

 
Date: Saturday 17 December 2022 

Time: 1PM (registration from 12:30PM)  

Location: Bargara Cultural & Community Centre  

160 Hughes Road Bargara 4670 QLD 

Technology: Video conferencing facilities will be available 

 
The meeting will be held in the last session of the Summit of First Nations Bailai, Gurang, Gooreng 

Gooreng, Taribelang Bunda People to be run from 15 – 17 December 2022. The Directors will be in 

attendance, and they encourage you to attend and participate.  

 

A presentation in relation to the issue to be determined (see below) will be provided. 

 
ISSUE TO BE DISCUSSED 

 
1. Representation of Each First Nation in the Membership of the PBC by a Company  

 
The PBC is proposing to amend its Rule Book to: 

• implement the corporate structure previously presented to members and common law 

holders; and  

• make the Rule Book compliant with requirements resulting from the amendment of 

Corporations (Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander) Act 2006. 



 

 

 

The changes to the Rule Book being proposed include the introduction of a new class of membership 
of the PBC in addition to common law holders who will remain eligible to be members of the PBC.   
This new class will provide for the corporations established by each of the Bailai, Gurang, Gooreng 
Gooreng and Taribelang Bunda Nations, for the purpose of receiving funds from the PBC and 
pursuing the economic, social and cultural development of their People, to become members of the 
PBC and to represent the common law holders of their Nation. 
 
In accordance with the requirements of the Native Title (Prescribed Body Corporate) Regulations 
1999, before admitting corporate members, the PBC must consult with and obtain the consent of the 
First Nations Bailai, Gurang, Gooreng Gooreng, Taribelang Bunda People.   
 
The purpose of this authorisation meeting is to obtain the consent of the common law holders to the 
admission of the corporations as members of the PBC. 

 
ATTENDANCE 

 
If you wish to attend the meeting you need to register your attendance by contacting the PCCC Trust 
by email at reception@pccctrust.com.au or by phone on 07 4167 0037 by close of business on 
Wednesday, 14 December 2022 or by registering with designated PCCC Trust staff present during 
the Summit, being held 15 – 17 December 2022. 

 
Zoom facilities will be available for those unable to attend in person. Those attending by Zoom need 
to register their attendance by close of business on Wednesday, 14 December 2022 by contacting 
reception@pccctrust.com.au and they will be provided with an individual meeting link 
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